PRESS RELEASE   (for immediate release)

Elisabeth Langford, a science teacher at Springfield Southeast High School is currently participating in a three week program in cosmic ray research at the University of Missouri-Saint Louis.  This program, funded by the National Science Foundation and Quarknet, under the direction of Dr. Julia Thompson of the University of Pittsburgh, is part of the North American Large Area Time Coincidence Arrays (NALTA) ongoing research.  This is the second year of participation in this program by Mrs. Langford.  

The students have attended the Illinois Junior Science and Humanities Symposium at the Southern Illinois University-Carbondale and a report of the activities of the student members of the SouthEast Cosmic Ray Experimental Team (SECRET) has been presented at the Illinois Section of the American Association of Physics Teachers spring meeting in Champaign.

It is anticipated that during the 2004-05 academic year the students will continue to conduct research using advanced techniques and equipment to study the frequency of cosmic rays.  Also, they will be part of a grid which will search for rare, extremely high energy cosmic rays.  They will refine the initial studies undertaken last year as to the variability of cosmic ray incidence in multi-storied buildings and cooperate in the NALTA study.  This is a continuing opportunity for interested high school science students to be active participants in important current research in high energy particle physics.
